Amber Noworatzky

From: James Brey - D4

Sent: Sunday, October 22, 2023 1:38 PM

To: Michael Cummings

Cc: Amber Noworatzky; Dan Koski; Greg Minikel

Subject: Burger Boat Company Request for Pedestrian Crosswalk

Hello Alderman Cummings,

| received an email from Breanna Sprague, who is the Executive Assistant for Burger Boat, requesting
a pedestrian safety crosswalk on Spring Street for Burger Boat. | told her that the Public Safety Committee
would be the first place the request would be discussed and considered.

I am asking that this request be placed on your next Public Safety Committee Committee's agenda.

As | explained to Ms. Sprague, the next Public Safety Committee meeting will be Monday, November 13th,
5:30 PM in the Common Council Chambers at City Hall. Is this correct?

| have included Ms. Sprague on this email. Feel free to reach out to her personally if you so desire. She would
be invited to the meeting, correct?

Thank you very much for your consideration of this request. If you have any questions, please feel free to ask.
Sincerely,

Jim Brey

Alderman-Fourth District

City of Manitowoc, WI Common Council
Phone: 920-682-9713

Email: jbrey@manitowoc.org

From: Sprague, Brianna <bsprague @burgerboat.com>
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 2:15 PM

To: James Brey - D4 <jbrey@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Ruffolo, Jim <JRuffolo@burgerboat.com>

Subject: External: Follow-Up with Burger Boat Company Inquiry

Dear Mr. Brey:

It was very nice meeting you on Wednesday during the Ascend presentation. They did a fantastic job putting that
together and it was very nice to see so many representatives from the city and local employers.



| am following up on the discussion we had regarding trying to get a pedestrian safety crosswalk in front of the Burger
Boat Company Shipyard on Spring Street.

Any information you can provide would be greatly appreciated. Thank you so much and have a great weekend!

Best regards,

Brianna Sprague

Executive Assistant

Burger Boat Company
1811 Spring Street

Manitowoc, WI 54220 USA

+1 (920) 686-5164 ph

bsprague@burgerboat.com

www.burgerboat.com

This electronic message transmission contains information from Burger Boat Company, which may be confidential or privileged.

If you are not the individual or entity named above, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the communication to the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication or any
attachment is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please contact us by calling +1 (920)-686-5164 or
by email (bsprague@burgerboat.com).

Thank you.

Be Alert !

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.



